
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
On Friday 15th November 2024 we will be 

supporting Children in Need by having a 
non-uniform day 

 
We are asking everyone to dress up in their 

pyjamas and bring a donation for Children in 
Need. We suggest a donation of £1 

 
It’s pyjama day all day at Wood End Park 

Academy! 
 

 


